
13th May 2022

Dear Parents and Carers,

The Wednesday Word is LOVE
https://www.paperturn-view.com/uk/wednesday-word/love?pid=MTA101634&v=59.18

We break up next Friday 20th May and it will be an own clothes day.

The children can bring in a tin for Caritas (soup, vegetables etc) and we can take them down to 

Gerry at Saint Aidan’s Centre.

Many thanks for your support.

Dates for your Diary Activity

Thursday 19th May Mini Vinnie visit to Shrewsbury Cathedral

Friday 20th May Own Clothes Day – please bring in a tin 

for Caritas

Break up for two weeks

Monday 6th June Return to school
PHONICS WEEK – Year 1

JUBILEE DAY The children will learn about 

the Queen and then have a celebratory 

lunch outside (weather permitting)

Tuesday 7th June CLASS Photographs plus Y6 individual

Friday 10th June PENTECOST PARTY DAY as we celebrate 

the birth of the church at Pentecost. The 

children can wear bright colours/own 

clothes today.

We will be doing some creative work on the 

gifts and fruits of the Holy Spirit

Wednesday 15th June SPORTS MORNING 9.15-10.15am

Nursery and Reception (Parents/Carers 

Welcome)

Monday 20th June Y1/2 BOOK LOOK in the HALL 3.10-4pm

Wednesday 22nd June SPORTS MORNING 9.15-10.15am

Year 1 and Year 2 (Parents/Carers 

Welcome)

Thursday 23rd June Y3/4 BOOK LOOK in the HALL 3.10-4pm

SATURDAY 25th June Y3 HOLY COMMUNION at Saint Hilda’s

Time to be confirmed next week with Fr. 

Nick



Monday 27th June Y5/6 BOOK LOOK in the HALL 3.10-4pm

Wednesday 29th June Saint Peter and Saint Paul’s Day

SPORTS MORNING 9.15-10.15am

Year 3 and Year 4 (Parents/Carers 

Welcome)

Tuesday 5th July SPORTS MORNING 9.15-10.15am

Year 5 and Year 6 (Parents/Carers 

Welcome)

Wednesday 6th July Creative Day
Nursery and Reception STAY and PLAY 
9.15am

Wednesday 13th July End of Year Reports (Whole School)

Monday 18th July Y6 Leavers’ Party

Tuesday 19th July Y6 Leavers’ Assembly 9.15am 

(Parents/Carers Welcome)

BREAK UP for the Summer Holidays

BOOK LOOK.
We are offering for parents/carers at home-time to pop in to the Hall and look at their child’s books 

with their child.

We are aware with online parents’ evenings that looking at books/work has not been possible so this 

will be an opportunity to talk through some work with your child.

END OF YEAR REPORTS
The reports will be handed out at the end of the day on Wednesday 13th July.

As the weather is so unpredictable please can you make sure that your child has a coat in school.

Have a lovely weekend.

With prayers,

Sarah Yates

Headteacher


